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Pugwash Ground Search and Rescue 
 
 
The Pugwash Ground Search and Rescue (PGSAR) is a volunteer group working under 
the Emergency Measures Organization (EMO). The Team assist’s local, municipal and 
provincial authorities during emergencies and at times is asked to provide support to 
other teams in the province. The Team owns a mobile command post for assignments 
that are of long duration or complicated. 
 
In the Province of Nova Scotia the Search Teams have a Training Standard to follow so 
that all searchers are qualified at the same levels. We train our searchers in Map and 
Compass; First Aid and CPR; GPS units and Radio Communications. 
 
The Team was formed in 1978. In 1988 the members financed and built the PGSAR 
building in the Village of Pugwash and are used for meetings, training and events. To 
date, there are 26 volunteered members who dedicate time and knowledge to this 
organization and continue to train.  
 
 

Regular meeting 
dates/times/location 

Monthly Meetings are the 2nd Tuesday of the month 
Monthly Training is the 3rd Tuesday of the month 

Mailing Address 
 

61 King Street 
Pugwash, NS 
B0K 1L0 

Contact Phone number(s) 
 

902-243-3245 

President Anthony (Tony) Fromm - 902 669 1059 
 

Vice President Eric Sparling 
 

Secretary 
 

Sarah Micheau 

Treasurer 
 

Larry MacDonald 

e-mail Pugwash_gsar@hotmail.com 
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Facebook https://www.facebook.com/Pugwash-Ground-Search-Rescue-
103740161452644/ 

Instagram 
 

 

Twitter 
 

 

Website 
 

http://www.pugwashgsar.webs.com/  
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